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H-. R. 1460, THE ANTI-APARTHEID ACT OF 1985

Dear Friend:

Now 1s the critical time for you to escalate your involvement in
the Free South Africa Movement. Together, we can help forge an
important new beginning in the effort to root out the evil of
apartheid.

This week, Congress will reconvene, and the Senate will consider
the House/Senate Conference Report on H.R. 1460, the Anti-
Apartheid Act of 1985. Because of your help in the past, in early
August, the House passed the Conference Report by an overwhelming
vote of 380 to 48. We must now urge the Senate to follow the lead
of the House, and we must insure that a Pre si-dent tal veto, if it
occurs, can be overridden.

Beginning September 9, 198&, there may be various activities in
your state aimed at encouraging your Senators to vote for the
Conference Report. You may wish to participate in these
activities, and it is your right to do so under the First
Amendment to the U.S. Constitution. Should you choose to
participate, special attention should be directed towards those
Senators who are in the "swing category" on the target list
included on the reverse side of this letter for your use.

The Conference Report on H.R. 1460 would ban bank loans, the
importation of Krugerrands, and the sale of computer and nuclear
technology to the South African Government. In addition, the bill
calls for an end to new private investment in South Africa if it
fails to make progress toward ending apartheid.

The House vote came on the last day before the Congress adjourned
for a month-long recess. However, Senate action on the Conference
Report was delayed because of a threatened fi1ibuster by eight
Senators led by Sen. Jesse Helms.

Recent actions by the government of South Africa clearly
demonstrate that the United States must undertake a more effective
policy in its relations with South Africa. We must not quit until
our government responds to our legitimate appeal.

Sincerel^yx>urs

Walter E. Fauntroy \v
Member of Congress



11 EXPECTED TO VOTE IN FAVOR

Baucus
Bentsen
Biden
Bingaman
Boren
Boschwitz
Bradley
Bumpers
Burdick
Byrd
Chafee
Chiles
Cohen
Cranston
D1D 1Amato
Danforth
DeConcini
Dixon
Durenberger
Eagleton
Evans
Moynihan
Nunn
Pell
Pryor
Riegle
Rockefeller
Sarbanes
Specter
Weicker
Matsunaga
Glenn

Exon
Ford
Gore
Gorton
Harkin
Hart
Hat field
Heflin
Heinz
Hollings
Inouye
Johnston
Kassebaum
Kennedy
Kerry
Lautenberg
Leahy
Levin
Mathias
Mclcher
Metzenbaum
Mitchell
Packwood
Proxmire
Quayle
Roth
Rudman
Sasser
Stafford
Dodd
Simon
Hawkins

H.R. 1460 SWING LIST

SWING VOTES

Andrews
Dole
Grassley
Long
Mattingly
Nickles
Simpson
Trible
Wilson
Armstrong
Gramm
Stennis

Abdnor
Cochran
Domen ici
Kasten
Lugar
McConnel l
Press Ter
Stevens
Warner
Zorinsky
Goldwater
Murkowski

NO VOTES

East
Hatch
Helms
Laxalt
Symms
Wallop

Dentón
Garn
Hecht
Humphrey
McClure
Thurmond




